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Consultation process  
 
 

Consultation on the CYPP took place From January 5th until March 18th 2009. 
The plan is multi-agency and consultation is therefore applied generically to all agencies. A 
consultation questionnaire was advertised through the Children and Young People’s Strategic 
Partnership and posted on the website and we received 110 responses from staff both in the 
Council and in partner agencies. In addition to this the table below shows a very brief 
summary of the key stakeholder groups and how they were consulted; 
 
 
 
Key stakeholder  Consultation process 

 
Children and young people CYP are engaged actively in priority setting 

and in writing the plan including design and 
structure. This is carried out with the 
leadership of the Children and young people 
strategic partnership “Make a Positive 
Contribution” sub-group who meet 6 time per 
year and link with the Youth Council and sub-
groups and with schools. 

Parents Parents have been consulted through the 
provision of a questionnaire on our website 
and a series of consultation meetings 
arranged by the Children’s Centres.  

Schools and Colleges Consultation has been arranged with the 
leadership of the Schools and Colleges 
representation on the Children and Young 
People’s Strategic Partnership. 

Voluntary Sector  The plan has been promoted through the 
HAVS newsletter. 

Police Consultation has been led through the 
Borough Commander. 

Local Safeguarding Children Board The LSCB has been consulted through an 
away day in December and (will have) has 
formally ratified the final draft in April. 

A consultation event took place on March 17th with a group of key stakeholders, including 
parents and children and young people. Comments have been included in the plan. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


